
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I spent some time this week talking to children in Year 3 

and 4 about school. They were all very excited to spend 

time in my office - I think it was the comfy chairs that did it. 

They spoke articulately and confidently and I wanted to 

share with you some of their thoughts... 

'The teachers here are kind-hearted and always look out 

for everyone.' 

'I like the values- you can learn from them and act like 

them.' 

'I like the way everyone is equal, all the adults respect 

everyone.' 

'I like the teachers, you can share with them about your 

life and be open with them.' 

And my own personal favourite quote was this one... 

'Every day I come to this school, my body gets more 

intelligent.' 

Wise words from such young people. They are all a credit 

to you and I feel privileged to be leading such a 

wonderful school.   

Don't forget we have Cross Country on Wednesday and 

school will close at 3.15pm.  

Have a lovely weekend. I'm off to the Strictly Come 

Dancing Tour at the O2 in London which I'm sure will be 

fab-u-lous.  

See you all on Monday.  

Miss Bendall  

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 6th February  - Parent consultations 

 7th February - Parent consultations 

 8th February—Cross Country Event 

  School closure at 3.15pm 

 10th February  - Break up for Half term 

 20th February — Return to school  

 21st February—Cross Country Event 

  School closure at 3.15pm 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Toby  Carly-Jade 

Class 2 Horner 

           Heidi G and Barnaby Poppy  

Class 3 Quantock       

      Silvia and Harvey  Thomas  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Helena and Oscar  William D  



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

After School Clubs: 

Clubs are cancelled next week. They will continue on the first week back after half term.  

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

We have been learning all about vehicles this week. The children started their week by 

making their very own giant train to ride in and also a ticket office so that they could 

purchase tickets to go on a journey. Some very exciting places were visited! We dis-

cussed transport from the past and compared it to transport we see now, the children 

were very confident in sorting and discussing. We have also been looking at forces in Sci-

ence through our play. We have been working out the quickest way to send boats 

down the tubes and the children worked out that they needed to use the biggest water 

container to send the water down quickly. Some of the children have loved being engi-

neers and mechanics outside and made a large car using tyres, planks of wood and 

crates, some great collaboration!  

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

 

Last week in art we explored primary colours and created some of own creative, expres-

sive paintings using red, yellow, and blue. We then used the paper to create our own 

collage designs in our sketchbooks.  Here are some of our creations: 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

We have had great fun this week finding out all about Viking Longhouses and the Hindu God-

dess 'Durga'. Our fabulous writing has been beautifully displayed by Miss Spence on the class-

room wall and we're really proud of our hard work. Please come into the classroom to see 

how much our writing has improved since September!   

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

 

Bucehayes have been using Switched Fairy Tales (where the male and female characters 

have been swapped) for their guided reading this week, focusing on justifying our answers 

with evidence from the text.  We have continued working on our English text of 

Curiosity.  Years 5 and 6 have already been sharing with me their projects and ideas for their 

homework project on space.  Year 5 have mastered using protractors and will be continuing 

working on angles calculations next week whilst Year 6 will now be moving onto the exciting 

topic of algebra in maths.  We are very much looking forward to working with Andrew 

Downton from Exeter Cathedral on Friday morning for a singing workshop.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


